
 

December 21, 2018 

 

Dear AMLI members,  

As the year draws to a close, I wanted to thank each and every one of 

you for your dedication and contributions to AMLI. We’ve had a 

great year due to the many efforts of our members who have 

contributed to our mission to educate and expand our reach in the 

field of medical laboratory immunology, have developed 

collaborations with other organizations such as AACC, FOCIS, CIS 

and others and represented AMLI at these and other meetings, have 

contributed their time to a number of committees working on 

quality, validation guidelines, consensus documents (to name a few). 

Thank you also to our corporate members who have provided such 

tremendous support not only to AMLI but also to the field of medical 

laboratory immunology in general. And not least of all, thank you to 

Maggie Fogel without whose help we couldn’t keep all of our efforts 

going! We are fortunate to have such an enthusiastic and 

collaborative group of people at AMLI! 

I wish you all a happy and peaceful holiday season! Safe travels if 

you are travelling this season and a happy ‘staycation’ if you’re 

staying put and spending time with your loved ones. Thank you 

again and I look forward to a fruitful 2019 for all of us at AMLI.  

Best wishes 

 

Vijaya Knight 

President – AMLI  

 

 


